
International Relations Committee Report – 07/31/16 

Our month of July has been somewhat slow as far as inquiries through the website.  There has been 
communication with potential members in the Philippines and Bulgaria.  Also, a new starter kit has been 
sent to Israel for an English speaking meeting in Jerusalem.   

We continue to receive inquiries from people around the world needing GA assistance. 

Another important event this month was the first meeting of the BOT Restructure committee.  This 
committee has involvement from many international members and the topics of discussion will greatly 
affect the International Community.   

If any additional GA members are interested in working on this committee, please contact either Frank 
or me. 

Paulette T. – Committee Chair 

Frank L. – Committee Co-Chair 

Cc: Andres G. – BOT Chair Liaison 

 

 

 

 


